
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
If you are deaf or hard of hearing, or are a person with a disability  

who requires accommodation, please contact:  
Sarah Stone | (617) 624-5912 | sarah.stone@state.ma.us 

 

at 
Buttonwood Park Zoo 

 

425 Hawthorn Street 

New Bedford, MA 
 

Please join us for this FREE fun family event! 
The fun starts at 12PM! Join us in the party room until 2PM 

for lunch and an animal encounter. Families will then be 
able to explore the zoo; ride the train and the carousel! 

Space is limited, so please RSVP to: 
Sarah Stone 

(617) 624-5912 
sarah.stone@state.ma.us 

The Massachusetts Universal Newborn Hearing Screening Program presents  
an event for families who have a child who is deaf or hard of hearing: 


